
.  

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 3, 2017 

 9:00 AM Manuel Rutia 

SATURDAY, JUNE 4, 2017 

 5:00 PM Antonio & Luisa Olivieri 

SUNDAY, JUNE 4, 2017 

 8:00 AM Steven McDonald 

 9:30 AM Bridget & Steven Cherry 1st wedding 

Anniversary 

  11:00AM     Gwen Bell (Living H.B 

 12:30 PM     Siervos de Jesús y María 

MONDAY, JUNE 5, 2017  

 7:00 AM     Maria Moronta 

 9:00AM      Marjorie Cloutier 

TUESDAY, JUNE 6, 2017  

 7:00 AM Maria Moronta 

 9:00 AM Rosa Maginelli 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7, 2017 

 7:00 AM Maria Moronta 

 9:00 AM  Robert Arciola 

THURSDAY, JUNE 8, 2017 

7:00 AM      Ligia Pulido (Living H.B.) 

9:00 AM      Robert Arciola 

FRIDAY, JUNE 9, 2017 

 7:00 AM Maria Moronta 

 9:00 AM Alfred Schwab & Alfred B. Del Bello 

SATURDAY, JUNE 10, 2017 

 9:00 AM  Michelle Palaty (H.B. Living) 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

SATURDAY, JUNE 11, 2017 

 5:00 PM Edward Thomas McShane 
SUNDAY, JUNE 11, 2017 

 8:00 AM Frasene & Jr. Raymond 

 9:30 AM Theresa Scheneider 

 11:00 AM Ulderico Dinizo 

 12:30 PM  Lazos de Amor Mariano  

 

OLMC FINANCIAL REPORT 

The Fiscal year covers the period Sept. 1, to Aug. 31.  

Our fiscal year to date budget is $420,000. The weekly 

budgeted amount is $7,600.    

Previous Total                              $ 339,231.03 

Collection 05/28/17                      $ 5,274.8 

Parish Pay                                    $ 273.00 

Total Collection                           $ 344,778.83 

Surplus                                         $ 10,178.83 

Budgeted                                      $ 334,600 

Consider placing Our Lady of Mt Carmel in your will 

or bequest so that you can continue to give to OLMC 

when you are with God.  While the Parish has a  

Surplus, we are committed to assist Our Lady of Mont 

Carmel School and its projected deficit for this year.  

 

PARISH WEB SITE 

http://olmcchurchelmsford.com 

 

MASS ON TELEVISION 

Cablevision channel 68 has Daily Mass at 8:00 am, 12 

noon, 7:00 pm and midnight, or on Verizon channel 285.  

 

OUR MILITARY PRAYER LIST 

Please pray for peace and the safe return of all our Men & 

Women serving our country, especially for: 

Clifton Benson, Craig Brown, Jr., Devon Campbell, 

Frankie Confalone Jr., Desmond Hurns Jr., Adam 

Jones, Ryan Joyce, Mark Martino, James McGraw, 

Kevin J. Rainaldi, Michael Rodick, Jonathan Suda, 

and Dominick Versace.  To add a name call the Rectory. 

 

DAILY MASS OFFERING IS $15.00 

. The following masses are available on JUNE: 7:00am 

No mass 

9:00am: 30 Call the rectory, visit the office, or send a 

letter to the office or putting your request in an envelope 

and place it in the collection – marked:  Mass Intention.  

BLESSED MOTHER GROTTO 

Applications for engraving bricks at the Grotto may be 

picked up at the Rectory.  The cost is $100.00 per brick. 

 

PARISH PAY- ELECTRONIC GIVING 

Go to parishpay.com and type the 10523 Zip Code.  

Click on OLMC;. 

 

FIND OLMC PARISH ON FACEBOOK 

www.facebook.com/OLMCElmsfordNY 

 

OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL SCHOOL 

We have an ongoing registration for the 2016-2017 year. 

In addition we are preparing for Registration for the 2017-

2018 school year.  Applications can be dropped off in the 

school office between 9am and 2:30pm on weekdays, sent 

in the mail or email admission@olmcelmsford.com 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://www.olmcelmsford.com 

 

PRO LIFE CORNER 

Pope Francis implored the US Congress: “The golden 

Rule also reminds us of our responsibility to protect and 

defend human life at every stage of its development…” 

 

THE ROSARY SOCIETY PRAYER CIRCLE 
will be happy to include you in our daily Rosary prayers.  

Call Marie 914-592-5327 or OLMCRS@gmail.com 

 

FLOCK NOTES 

Flock note is a easy way to stay connected with the 

Parish.   To do this you can text the message OLMCE to # 

84576 or visit: www.flocknote.com/OLMCElmsford.  

There are 400 parishioners signed up for Flock notes. 

 

PENTECOST SUNDAY OF EASTER    JUNE 4TH, 2017 

http://olmcchurchelmsford.com/
http://www.facebook.com/OLMCElmsfordNY
mailto:admission@olmcelmsford.com
http://www.olmcelmsford.com/
mailto:OLMCRS@gmail.com
http://www.flocknote.com/OLMCElmsford


BINGO AT OLMC 

There is bingo every Thursday in the School Cafeteria, the 

doors open at 6:00 and the games begins about 7:15.  All 

the proceeds go to the support of OLMC School.  

Volunteers are always welcome, if you are interested, 

have a question or would like to volunteer, contact the 

school office (914) 592-7575.    

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK AND RECOVERING 

John Constantino, MaryAnn Young, Peter 

Kersten,  Tanya Kersten, Fr. Tom D’Angelo,  

Gary Adler, Syed Alirah, Louis Jesus Apreza, 

Glorimar Atiles, Joanne Ayala, T. 

McGillicuddy, Nancy Faith 

Decrescenzo,Bryan Barry, Alissa Bikowski, Sr. Maria 

Teresa Bourbon RDC, Carlos Cardenas, Danielle Cavone, 

Nicholas Chiapparino, Fr. James P. Connoly, Filomena 

Conroy, Jeanine Cosentino, Garrett Cronin, Katherine De 

Torres, Jennifer Dodge, Allie, Thomas Dusva, Robert 

Fellner, Edward Fucci Sr., Clarens and Cedric Geannot, 

Jason, Bernard Goddard, Carmine Greco, Alex Herrera, 

Dawn  & Edward Horan, Victor Illescas, Frank Imondo, 

Sr. Margaret Keogan, RDC, Debra Lawrence, Kay Quinn 

Liven, Grace Lynch, Wendy Maier, John McDonald, 

Stefanie Merenda, Frank Naclerio, Sophia Napoli, 

Rolando Polson, Frank Rotellini, Karen Saake,  Peter 

Schmidt, Robert Sorrentino, John Thomann, Sarah 

Tureck, and for all who have asked for prayers on our 

Facebook page, and those who care for them. 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 

Mon. JUNE 5, 2017 

7:00pm and 9:00am Masses 

Tues. JUNE 6, 2017  

7:00pm and 9:00am Masses 

Wed.  MAY JUNE 7, 2017 

6:00PM to 8:00PM Rel. Edu. Classes  

8:00pm to 9:30pm Holy Name Meeting 

Thurs. JUNE 8, 2017 

6:00pm to 10:00pm Bingo 

Fri. JUNE 9, 2017 

10:00am to 12:00pm Holy Hour 

6:30pm to 10:00pm Bingo en Español  

7:00pm RCIA Fr. Fidelis  

7:30pm to 9:00pm Lazos de Amor Mariano 

Sat. JUNE 10, 2017 

8:00am to 9:00am Holy Hour 

9:30AM to 11:00Am Rel Edu. Grades 1-4 

5:00pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

FORMED 

The Archdiocese has purchased the gift of a yearlong 

subscription for all parishes.   Going to formed.org and 

enter your email and the Parish Code = 8X386F.  

 Así de fácil obtendrás FORMED (FORMADO): Se 

encuentra en WWW.formed.org.   Pondra su e-mail y 

escribe el código de la parroquia 8X386F.   

 

Westchester County, United way of Westchester and 

Putnam and Abbott House Invite you to attend  

A foster Care Orientation Open House. If you or 

someone you know is interested in becoming a foster 

parent, please join us to learn about: 

 Steps to become a Foster/ Adoptive parent 

 Who the children in care are 

 How Westchester county Department of Social 

Services supports foster care parents. 

May 31, June 14 and June 28, 2017  

6:00p.m. to 8:00p.m.  

At 112 East Post Road White plains N.Y.  for 

more information dial 2-1-1 or visit 

uwwp.org/foster  

 

LIFEGUARDS WANTED 

Elmsford Day Camp is looking to fill lifeguard and WSI 

positions for the 2017 Camp Season.  Lifeguards must be 

at least 16 years of age, and WSIs must be at least 18 

years of age.  We also have some combination 

lifeguard/counselor positions available.  Please send an 

email if interested in learning more about the position(s) 

available to summercamp@elmsfordny.org 

 

Thank you for advertising in Our Lady 

of Mt. Carmel church Bulletin. 

 

FOOD PANTRY - HELP WANTED:   
Volunteer Administrative Asst. with Computer Skills  

 (1) Contact clients once a month  

 (2) Send thank you notes to donors 

(3) Contact volunteers once a month 

Please stop by the Food Pantry on Saturday between 10 

am and 12 and ask for Marie Macfarlane 

 

 To date, $56,500 

has been pledged 

from 122  

families toward 

our parish goal 

for this year’s 

Cardinal’s Appeal is $64,000.00, we are about 

65% there.  If you have not responded, please 

consider using the donation card in the pew.  

Your donation helps the least of our brothers & 

sisters in the Archdiocese.  Please respond as 

generously as your means allow. Your Gift to the 

Appeal: 

 Supports Archdiocesan offices, ministries,  

 Provides for retired priests and religious 

Helps to educate our future clergy  

mailto:summercamp@elmsfordny.org


 Helps fund Catholic Charities,   

 Su regalo a la Campaña: 

 Apoya oficinas, ministerios y programas a 

través de toda la arquidiócesis  

 Provee para nuestros sacerdotes y religiosos 

jubilados, dándoles el cuidado; 

 Ayuda a educar a nuestros futuros sacerdotes   

 Provee fondos para las Caridades Católicas,  

 

  OLMC FOOD PANTRY 

150 families use our food pantry No salt added canned 

vegetables and soups ;  Canned fruits in juice ;  Low 

sodium (salt) canned beans; fat-free refried beans;  canned 

tuna or salmon;  Canned chicken; Instant oatmeal (plain) 

or quick oats; Brown rice, quinoa, or bulgur;  whole grain 

cereal (unsweetened); whole wheat pasta; Unsalted nuts;  

 

FROM THE PASTOR 

This past Saturday,  May 20th Bishop Jude confirmed 

55 of our teenagers.  In preparation those who are 

now newly confirmed had written letters to me and to 

Bishop Jude.  I would like to share some of their 

comments: 

“In the beginning I thought that my confirmation 

was just a sacrament that I had to receive, so I did 

not yearn for it.  But after a situation I was in, I 

truly wanted to be confirmed.” 

“If I follow the way of God, I can truly know the 

deep meaning of being confirmed and how the 

sacrament will influence me to go in the right 

path.” 

“I want to receive Confirmation this year.  I want 

Jesus to guide me through my life.  I am proud to 

be Catholic.. I will have a stronger relationship 

with God through Confirmation.” 

The journey of faith takes various dips and turns and 

reading these letters, it appears to me that the Holy 

Spirit is active and alive.  More excerpts will follow 

in the coming weeks.    Fr. Bob 

 

APPOINTMENT 

I received a letter from Cardinal Dolan on May 24th, 

the eve of  my 37th anniversary, appointing me to a 

second six-year term as the Pastor of Our Lady of 

Mount Carmel.  I am very pleased to be with you for 

another term beginning in July.   I am also grateful as 

well for your support and prayers.  Fr. Bob 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  REGISTRATION 

Registration for our Religious Education Program for 

children attending public school is also underway.  

Children are expected to complete grades 1-8.  Please 

contact Deacon Dan for information.  Forms for re-

registration are available from the Parish Office, the 

Religious Education office or at the entrance to the 

Church  

 

OLMC SCHOOL NEWS 

OLMC END-OF-YEAR BBQ 

The OLMC Parent’s Guild is 

sponsoring this end-of-the-

year event to celebrate a 

successful school year on 

Friday June 9th 6pm-9:30pm 

at Deluca Park.  The Parent Guild has sponsored 

many events over the course of the year for 

students and families.  

 

The Solemnity of Pentecost, the celebration of the 

decent of the Holy Spirit upon the church. 

Acts 2: 1-11 Filled with the Holy Spirit the 

apostles preach and are understood by a crowd of 

people whose native languages are quite diverse. 

1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 St. Paul employs the image of 

the integrity of the body to describe the dynamic 

within the Church.   

John 20:19-23  Jesus calls down the Holy Spirit 

upon the apostles giving them authority to forgive.  

Discussion Question:  How can we make ourselves 

understood to others who do no share our faith? 

Commento:  Sulla chiesa dalle mille lingue, culture 

e razze si effonde il dono dello Spirito che diventa 

redice di unità e di ricchezza interiore. -G. Ravasi 

Comentario: La misión de Jesús no era juzgar o 

condenar, sino salvar al mundo; esa misión es la que 

quiere que sus seguidores continúen. - A. González 

 

Eight Annual New York Catholic Bible Summit 

Saturday, June 17, 2017 New York Catholic 

Center 350 East 56th Street, Manhattan. 

Discover new insights on Sacred Scripture with 

international Bible scholars and keynote speakers, 

Thomas Cardinal Collins of Toronto (English) and 

Carlos Cardinal Osoro Sierra of Madrid (Spanish). 

Join Archbishop Christopher Louis Pierre, Apostolic 

Nuncio of the Holy See to the United States, for the 

Opening Mass. Meet Dr. Roy Peterson, president of 

the American Bible Society, and enjoy a preview of 

the soon-to-open Museum of the Bible with the 

museum’s president, Cary Summers. Sponsored by 

the Archdiocesan Catechetical Office and American 

Bible Society. Fee: $25 per person. For more details 

on all the speakers and information on registration, 

visit www.nyfaithformation.org  

http://www.nyfaithformation.org/

